
SALEM WATER DEPARTMENT
53 STANTON HILL ROAD, PoBox 575 SALEM, NY 12865 

Phone and Fax 854-9712 --- Email salemwaterdept@gmail.com 

December 12th Wednesday 7pm

• There are 314 meters in service.
• We had no new hook ups for the month of December. 
• Regular upkeep and maintenance was performed.
• We pulled well #3 pump did checks on it and put back in well. The VFD 
for well pump #3 is bad. The pump can run in hand mode by-pass BUT will 
not run in regular mode. We took 2 samples from well #3 to make sure its 
safe to drink from. Mark Rogers ordered a new drive and will contact me 
once it comes in. I will keep the board up to date as I find out more. 
• All Hydrants have been pumped out and are ready for winter. I ask if any 
hydrant is used to contact the water department so it can be re-pumped.
• Eye wash and Fire Extinguishers checks have been done. 
• We did our monthly water sample required by the D.O.H. MET the 
bacteriological requirements for a public water supply as set forth in subpart 
5-1.5 of the State Sanitary Code under Public Heath Law 225.  
• All fire hydrants are in service. 
• We have changed our pump setting for Chlorine and K5. It seems to be 
working good. We hope to use less K5 with less waste. 
• I did a monthly meter read.
• Our up coming water tests this year are 

Coliform - Monthly
Iron + Manganese - Quarterly (December)

Thank You,

Eric Rogers
Class C Water Plant Operator

• 16 street lights were called in to be fixed. Anyone can do this on line. I 
would be more than happy to show how. 


